

Happy November Parents!

The month of Thankfulness and giving is here and we are ready to learn and express about being thankful! Last month, we learned about Immediate family, Distant relatives, and pets in our family. For the month of November, we will be talking about Friends. We'll be learning about Friends who keep us healthy and safe, our everyday friends, and how we can be friends with helpful hands. We'll be also reading the story of Elijah and the Widow. Our monthly scope is the orange color, the square shape, and the numbers 1, 2, 3. I'm excited what this month will have in store for us!

We have some important dates and reminders in store. November 5, SCRIP Gift Card fundraiser sales begin. These would make perfect gifts for the Christmas Holiday or any other occasion. Forms will be placed in cubbies and a message will be sent out. November 6 is our exciting Storybook Festival from 9am-12pm. If your child does not attend school on Wednesdays, you are more than welcome to join us with your child and participate in this fun event! November 18, we will be having our classroom Thanksgiving party. I will be posting the food signup sheet for both days. If you are interested in volunteering for either day, please connect with me. November 25-27, there will be no preschool. Childcare will be available for full-time students only. A sign-up sheet for those attending will be placed outside the classroom. I will send out a message notifying when it has been posted. If you have any questions regarding any of this information, please speak with me. November 28 and 29, Day One will be closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday.

We go outside to the playground every day, weather permitting. Please remember to dress your child accordingly to the weather. Rotate extra pairs of clothing to the appropriate attire for the weather as well. Please continue to label all your child's belongings, jackets, cups, and anything else that you may bring for your child.

Important note: Please remember to label all your child's belongings and personal cups. If your child is bringing personal milk from home, please bring it in an insulated bag with an ice pack to keep it cool throughout the day.

Blessings, Ms. MaryAnn Dates to Remember

5th SCRIP Gift Card Sale begins

6th Storybook Festival 9am-12pm

13th World Kindness Day

15th Joy the Comfort Dog

18th Thanksgiving Party

20th Parent Chapel

24th Give Thanks Sunday www.gdlc.org

25th-27th No Preschool – Full Time only

28th - 29th DOCA Closed - Thanksgiving

Bible Study

Memory Verse: "Trust in the Lord

with all your heart."

PROVERBS 3:5, NIV

Bottom Line: God's got it

Basic Truth: God loves me.